el E Portiand General Electric Company

July 1, 1980

Trojan Nuclear Plant

JWL-270-80

Mr. C. M. Trammell

Operating Reactors Branch No. 3
Division of Licensing

U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Charlie:

Attached is a copy of '"Mt. St. Helens Bi-weekly Report - June 2
through 15, 1980" prepared for PGE. This report was discussed a*
the June 18, 1980 NRC meeting and PGE agreed to provide a copy to
the NRC when it becomes available. Please forward this repert to
Mr. H. Lefevre (NRC - Geoscience Branch) for his information.

Sincerely,

ﬁﬁ

J W. ntsch
Manager of Generation Licensing & Analysis
Generation Engineering-Construction Division
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